Dear Parents/Carers,

4 October 2017

## Silver Smarties fundraising for YR Bicycles



Today your child has come home with a tube of Smarties for a Reception fundraising activity and we kindly ask that over the next two weeks they help you, a neighbour or a relative in exchange for 20 pence pieces. Your child can then try to fill up their empty Smarties pack with the 20 pence pieces they have earned and we ask that you please return it to school by Monday 16 October 2017.

All the money raised will be spent on providing bicycles, some with stablisers and some without, to complement our existing range of trikes, bikes and scooters that are used only by YR in the track area by the East Gate.

The school has already invested in this project through buying trikes and bicycles at a cost of over £1,000 in the last few years. This has been money well spent, as the children love spending time playing in this area. I hope you feel inspired to help us with increasing our range of equipment through filling up the Smarties tube - we really do appreciate your support.



We are hoping that the children enjoy becoming our young fundraisers and if each child collected half a tube of coins this would really help us raise some additional funds to contribute towards the project.

Thank you very much for your anticipated support.

Mrs Louise Druce Headteacher

